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Sheriff-Coroner 

PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE/TIME: 02/05/2024 1200 hours 

TYPE OF INCIDENT: 187(a) PC – Murder (X2) 

 LOCATION: 41000-blk Los Coches Rd. Soledad, CA. 93960 

SUSPECTS: Unknown 

MEDIA CONTACT: Jason Smith, Chief Deputy 
831-755-3801
smithjl@co.monterey.ca.us

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SUMMARY 

On 2/4/2024, at approximately 1845 hours, Sheriff’s Office Deputies and California Highway Patrol Officers 
responded to a report of individuals being chased in a vehicle in the 41000-blk of Los Coches Road, Soledad. When 
units arrived on scene, they found two unresponsive males with apparent gunshot wounds. The victims were 
evaluated and life saving measures were administered, however they were pronounced deceased on scene. The 
identity of the deceased will not be released at this time until proper notifications to the families have been made. 

At this time, this investigation is ongoing. If you were a victim and/or have additional details regarding this case, 
you are encouraged to contact Detective Arras Wilson 831-597-1225 or Detective Sergeant Nicholas Kennedy 831-
755-3773 of the Monterey County Sheriff's Office Investigations Unit..
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